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Welcome Back from Mr Griffiths 
I am delighted that we will be welcoming children back to school on Monday 8th March 2021.  

As a team we have planned carefully for the weeks ahead. The emotional wellbeing of our children is 

at the forefront of our thinking as is supporting their return to school based academic learning. We are 

proud to have worked together with families for the benefit of all children during this latest lockdown 

and will continue to do so as children return. 

 

Staff will be visible at the start and end of the day welcoming the children, instigating handwashing 

and safe entry to school and handover to parents at the end of the day. These are busy times where it 

is only right the children’s needs are prioritised. Please do not be offended that is not possible to have 

discussions with parents at these times. If you need to pass a message to the class teacher please email 

office@ffspschools.co.uk  

 

Welcome from the Class One Team 
Firstly, can we just say a huge ‘Well done’ to everyone for their home schooling efforts. We know it has 

not always been easy, juggling work, children and teaching, but you have all been amazing at keeping 

up with what has been sent! We are really looking forward to welcoming Class 1 back to School. We are 

all so excited to see you all, and the children who are already in school are excited to have their friends 

back in with them. 

When we return we will be learning about new life, watching caterpillars grow and planting seeds. We 

will also spend time thinking about Easter. Hopefully the weather will be lovely so we can be outside lots! 

Miss Klodzinska will be with us until the holidays. She is in her third year of teacher training and has been 

supporting in class since January.  

Please can P.E. kits be worn on a Wednesday and a Thursday. Please continue to bring reading books 

into school on a Monday or Tuesday morning and new ones will be sent out on a Friday.  

Parent Consultations 

Parent consultations will take place remotely on Tuesday 27th April and Thursday 29th April. This will be an 

opportunity for us to discuss with you how your child has settled back into school and by this point in time, 

We will be able to share with you the areas both academically, socially and emotionally in which we can 

work together to develop. Further information will be sent shortly about how to book an appointment. 

Key Dates  

School reopens: Monday 8th March 

Easter Holidays: School closes on Thursday 25th March at 3.20pm 

Staff Training Day: Friday 26th March 

Staff Training Day: Monday 12th April 

Summer Term Begins: Tuesday 13th April 

Parent Consultations: Tuesday 27th April  Thursday 28th April 

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Yours Sincerely  

The Class1 team 

mailto:office@ffspschools.co.uk
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